Lele comespondence

P.O. Box 64 Moss Beach, CA 94038

June 17, 1996

Supervisor Ted Lempert County of San Mateo 401 Marshall St. Redwood City, CA 94063

Dear Supervisor Lempert,

The MidCoast Community Council thanks the Board for its support of the proposal to ABAG for a grant to conduct a Comprehensive Subregional Planning project. We believe this kind of multi-agency approach to planning issues is very positive, and benefits our mutual goal of including multiple stakeholders in the long term analysis of the county coastal area.

We particulary recognize the efforts of you and Supervisor Mary Griffin, and thank you for providing leadership and support on this project.

Sincerely,

MidCoast Community Council

Chris McComb, Chair